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MoGas Pipeline LLC 
 

Extreme Weather Alert – Downgrade from Critical Notice to Non-Critical Notice 
 

Due to easing extreme cold weather, beginning 09:00 am Saturday, February 20, 2021, until 
further notice, MoGas is downgrading its operational Critical notice issued February 9, 2021 to 
an operational Non-Critical Notice alert for this period.   
 
Effective Gas Day February 20, 2021 at 09:00 am, MoGas requests all delivery point Shippers 
minimize over-takes out of the system and all receipt point Shippers minimize their under-
deliveries into the system.  MoGas requests that no Payback to Shipper nominations be made 
during this notice period.   
 
Please refer to your pipeline supplier(s) into MoGas for any critical notice which may still be in 
effect on their pipeline that may impact your business on the MoGas system.   
 
The MoGas Non-Critical Notice will remain in effect until cancelled.   
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